New Mexico
Oil Conservation Commisison
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

March 11, 1954

Ritter General Agency
958 Gas & Electric Building

Denver 2, Colorado

Att: Mre Milton E. Bosldugh
Dear Sir:

Referring to your letter of Mareh 3, 1954, concerning
Paul B, Palmer & Assoeiates #1 Hutton, we have not yet
hed any correspondence concerning the plugging of this
well, As soon as we receive such informatlion we will
rotify you immediately.

The last report we had was that they had plugged the
Pictured Cliffs sand and were now trying to cut the
casing and recover it. -

Yours very truly »

John J. Abendschan
Patroleum Engineer
District #3
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